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June 18th 2021 

 

COVID 19 Updates 

Unfortunately, COVID 19 positive cases continue to rise in 
Oldham. We’re doing everything we can here to keep safe and 
remain in bubbles so that any impact is limited. Please keep 
communicating with us if you need to report a case or contact or 
indeed, if you need further advice and are unsure what to do next. 
We’re grateful of your continued support during what continues 
to be a challenging time for all. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

June 
23rd Y5 Kingswood Zoom, 5pm 
24th Class 1: ‘By The Sea’ Workshop 
29th Friezland Move-up Morning 1 
30th Friezland Move-up Morning 2 
30th Y6 visits to Oldham & Tameside Secondary Schools 
(restrictions permitting) 
July 
1st Y6 visits to Oldham & Tameside Secondary Schools (restrictions 
permitting) 
1st YR ‘New Intake Meeting’ for parents/carers, 6:00pm (at school 
/ virtual tbc) 
5th YR & Y6 Height/weight checks by health team 
9th Bag 2 School Collection 
14th-16th Y6 Kingswood Residential 
15th Lancashire Cricket Club Workshops (all classes) 
16th End of Year School Reports sent home. 
19th The School Council Present, ‘Moving on! Moving Up Day’ 
21st Y6 Leavers’ Outdoor Lunch (details to follow & restrictions 
permitting) 
23rd End of Summer Term 2 (FRI) 

 
 

Healthy Snacks Please 
As a Platinum Healthy School, we request that break time snacks 
are healthy choices. If your child has crisps or chocolate with their 
packed lunch, please remind them to eat them with their lunch 
and not at break time. Several pupils have raised the unfairness of 
seeing others eating sweet treats when they are eating a healthy 
snack! Thanks for your support. 

 
 

Outdoor Learning Day 
It stayed dry and we all had a fantastic day! The children had lots 
of fun designing, exploring, painting, creating, constructing 
laughing and SMILING! Thanks for supporting the event. We’ll be 
placing our stones and pebbles around the local area over the 
next few weeks. See if you can spot one and if it makes you smile!  

 
 

Year R & Year 6: Height & Weight Checks 

Every year in England, school children in Reception and Year 6, 
have their height and weight checked as part of a national 
programme to inform Public Health England practice and to help 
improve health care and services. The data is anonymized for use. 
If you are happy for your child to be measured, you do not need 
to do anything. If you do not wish to give consent, you MUST 
contact the team on 0161 470 4324. The Health Team will be 
attending Friezland on Monday 5th July. A letter with further 
information will be sent home with your child, next week. 

 

Bag 2 School Collection  
Our Friends of Friezland have arranged a ‘Bag 2 School’ collection 
on Friday 9th July. Donations of good quality second-hand clothing 
will be gratefully received ON THE DAY ONLY and should be 
placed at the rear of school on the car park by 9:00am. We will 
receive cash according to the weight of the items. The more we 
collect, the greater the fund! A flier and collection bag will be sent 
home with your child. 

 
 

 

 Friezland School Lottery: Gotta be in it, to win it! 
With the absence of many FOF events this year, remember our 
school lottery is COVID safe and as well as providing school with a 
proportion of the ticket sales, it also provides families with the 
chance of winning big! With tickets costing £1 a week, visit 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/ and search for Friezland or 
follow the link on the poster sent home with the newsletter. We 
need your support more than ever so encourage friends and 
family to sign up- no tombola item (which you then win back) 
required! 

 
 

 

Moving On! Moving Up Day! 
The School Council have this week, e-mailed home their poster 
and message regarding their last event of the school year. Who 
will your child be? Donations on the day, will be gratefully 
received. 
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